BSIA second annual Glo Ride was another great success, we had over 30 riders, everyone
had a joyful time. I want to give a big thanks to Griff and Kim Burgh for the wonderful hot
spiced cider and cookies, that was a nice treat to start ride. Steve Stankiewicz and Rick
Daugherty for being our crossing guards and securing everyones safety during the ride. Also, to
Su Miscia for arranging the destination party at the Mondovi pool pavilion. This ride could not
have happened without all the riders who decked out their bike with lights and Christmas cheer. |
hope you enjoy the pictures, planning for the 3rd annual BSIA Glo Ride will soon be underway.













I apologize for many blurred pictures, moving bikes at night are not easy to photograph with a
cell phone. We had a total of 33 to sign up, which was less than our first year. Be ready early
December 2025, this event will be held earlier in the month before we get too busy in the holiday
season!
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